

Resident Birthdays

Vernon Hatter 05/02 Don Owens 05/23 Jake Owen 05/24 Sharon Schlatter 05/27

Employee Birthdays

Shelia Abell-Kodama 05/05 Teresa New 05/11 Chissy Mauldin 05/21 Michelle Smith 05/29



Save the Date

May 6th at 6:00 pm Two of a Kind Variety Band

May 13th at 6:30 pm

Heartland Fillies

May 14th at 11:00 am

SVB Senior Gathering May 31st at 10:30

Lunch at Texas Roadhouse

Letter from Executive Director Happy Mother's Day!

Mother's Day is a celebration honoring the mother of the family, as well as motherhood, maternal bonds, and the influence of mothers in society. Please take time to pay a special tribute to that person that has meant so much to you throughout the years, whether it be a simple "Thank You" card, candy and or flowers, whatever it may be, it is the thought that counts. I hope you can relate to the poem below about a mother's love.....

The Mothering Job © Marian N. Kehrley

I watched my Mom fill out an application.

I looked at the line that asks about past professions.

I thought to myself, that space is too small

To write down what she's been, to cover it all.

She was a nurse when I fell and scraped my knee.

She was a maid when I didn't wipe my feet.

She was a designer when my clothes didn't match.

She was a tailor when my pants needed a patch.

She was a teacher when I asked a question.

She was a priest when I had a confession.

She was a psychiatrist when I came home crying.

She was a preacher when I got caught lying.

She was a singer when she sung me to sleep.

She was a lifeguard when she said the water's too deep.

There are many more, yet the best one to me,

She was a best friend and mine forever she'll be.

Respectfully,

Pat Cranmer

Senior Executive Director

201 Harmony Way, Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Resident Spotlight

Nancy Burba was born in Larue County in the Ball Holler area during the year 1930. She was one of six children. When she was 2 1/2 years old, she moved to Howardstown with two of her sisters to live with an Aunt. Nancy went to St. Catherine Academy after graduating the eighth grade and attended two more years at St. Catherine Junior College. Her last two years of college was at Ursuline College in Louisville. She spent a total of eight years in Catholic Boarding School. Nancy started teaching in Larue County after graduation. She taught for 35.69 years before retiring in 1992. Even after retiring, she did substitute teaching for another eight years.



Nancy married John Burba in 1955. They lived in Hodgenville and had three children – Jane who splits her time between Elizabethtown and Florida, Hank who lives in the Lexington area and Ellen who lives in Texas. John died in 1975 at only 46 years old, leaving Nancy a widow at only 45 years old.

Nancy has four living grandchildren - Jim Owen, Jenny Harney, Chip Brooks and Haley Brooks. She had another grandson who passed away at the age of 32. She also has great grandchildren. Nancy and "Red" Sanders were close friends for the last 25 years of his life. Nancy enjoyed travelling through Europe and enjoys painting, reading, cooking and entertaining. Nancy states, "I have kissed a lot of frogs but nobody turned into a prince."

Reminders

The Arcadia Way

Don't forget to stop by the Concierge desk and nominate a staff member who exemplifies the Arcadia qualities and values of teamwork, accountability, integrity, respect, and safety. If you need assistance please ask Pat Cranmer, Senior Executive Director or one of the department managers.

SHARE APP

Join the SHARE APP! You can see what is planned and happening at RobinBrooke by visiting our Facebook page or using the SHARE APP. The SHARE APP allows you to see what is going on at RobinBrooke Senior Living, so that you stay connected and up-to-date. You can see the upcoming monthly activities, announcements, pictures and more. **To get started:** Open your mobile device app store and search for **Spectrio SHARE**. Download the app to your device. Tap Community PIN, and type in the following **PIN for Independent Living/Assisted Living:** RobinBrooke
Or you can type in the **Community PIN for the campus:** RBSL
Or the next time you are in the community, stop by the Concierge desk and scan the QR

Code.

April Happenings





















Top Row: Left and Right: Laverne Walton and Laverne Howard (left) and Faye Heck (right) watching the solar eclipse.

Middle: Wanda Trent and Betty Long showing off the greeting cards they made **Middle Row:** Left and Right: Willow Bloyd and Deanna Thompson (left) and Charlene Akins (right) are making fascinators for the 150th Kentucky Derby.

Middle: Sue Thompson and Sharon Schlatter are getting ready to tie-dye canvas bags. **Bottom Row:** Left to Right: Micki Howell is doing some baking. The last three pictures are animals (an owl, raccoon and a possum) from Broadbent Wildlife Sanctuary. For more information on this non-profit organization you can visit their website: www.BroadbentWildlife.org or call (270) 547-4200.

Your Team

Pat Cranmer

Executive Director patc@RobinBrooke.com



Marcia Thompson

Business Office Director marciat@RobinBrooke.com



Teresa New Betty Wallace

Concierge @RobinBrooke.com





Natasha Mackey

Director of Culinary Services Kitchen@RobinBrooke.com



Shelly Young

Dining Manager
Dietary@RobinBrooke.com



Cindy Kennedy

Director of Life Engagement / Open Arms ckennedy@RobinBrooke.com



Mike DeRuiter

Director of Maintenance miked@RobinBrooke.com



Deb Sellers

Director of Resident Care & Wellness debs@RobinBrooke.com



Deanna Thompson

Life Engagement Coordinator dthompson@RobinBrooke.com



News to Use



Like and follow us on Facebook for more photos and updates at RobinBrooke Senior Living!



SPREAD THE WORD

Your opinion matters so please write a review

Go To: www.RobinBrooke.com

Choose REVIEWS and post your comments or experience

OR use the QR code



THANK YOU



Be rewarded for referring others to RobinBrooke. Refer today and receive \$1000 credit off one month's rent* and your new neighbor will also receive \$1000 credit. For more information contact **Pat Cranmer**



Hardin County Bookmobile

The bookmobile will be at RobinBrooke the 1st & 3rd Tuesday of each

month from 10:30 am -11:00 am. Please contact the Hardin County Library at (270) 769-6337 to confirm dates and times as sometimes these are subject to change.